
Sent: 31 January 2012 11:53 
To: Chris Stanford 
Subject: RE: NEW VG55 - APPLICATION TO REGISTER NEW VILLAGE GREEN AT THE OLD 
ORCHARD, BLIND LANE, KNARESBOROUGH 
 
Dear Chris, 
 
Thank you for your email dated 19th January regarding the above application to register a new 
village green.  
 
Your email went before Knaresborough Town Council at its meeting held last night. The Council 
unanimously resolved to make the following comment with regard to this matter: “To the best of 
the Town Council’s knowledge the land was initially a productive orchard, which became derelict 
land. The Council is not aware of it ever being used as a village green.” 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Clare Smith 
Office Assistant 
Knaresborough Town Council 
 
T: 01423 864080 
www.knaresboroughtowncouncil.gov.uk  
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